
FOR CLASS–Nursery 

Circular No. SGS/17/25-26 

Date- 30-04- 2025 

 

 

       Dear Parents, 

      Warm greetings, 

       Children are the most valuable resources and its best hope for the future. We are     

       the celebrating Blue Day for are our Tiny Tots on 3rd May, 2025 at 10:00 am   

       onwards i.e. Saturday. We cordially invite you to be part of this event.This will  

       give you a peek- aboo in to the school life of your kids and how parents can   

       collaboration their childs’s learning.  

       Kindly come in any shade of Blue Colour attire on 3rd  May’2025. 

        

       Best Regards 

 

 
       (P R I N C I P A L) 


